FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Can you provide me with the following info:

1. Please list all the GP practices that have received planning approval for either improvements to their building, or approval for a new build, since 1 April 2015;
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain 

This information can be found by searching for ‘surgery’ or ‘health centre’ using the advance search functions here: 

Planning Register - Leicester City Council
2. How many GP practices have you awarded Section 106 or Community Infrastructure Levy funding to since 1 April 2015, and how much that funding was worth.
Please see attached excel file. Please note the payments are made to the Integrated Care Board (or its predecessor the CCB) as opposed to GP practices directly 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
